

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

05 May 2023

**Dear Families** 

## **Year 9 Science Assessments**

I am writing with regards to the end of year assessments in science for year 9. All students in year 9 will undertake these assessments in the first week back after half term. These assessments serve 2 purposes. Firstly, to ensure that students have some practise at a longer style exam and secondly, to be used in conjunction with other data for the setting for year 10.

I have attached a copy of all of the topics that are covered and some advice about how to revise.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Stromfield

Curriculum Leader of Science

















